
 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 

                                                                                                                                                            
                                     

 
 

 

 

MARCH 2019 NEWSLETTER 
 

We’re off and running now. Thanks to the 93 people who have already paid their dues. . . only 137 to go. 

 

Dues are now overdue, and you can pay any of three ways: 
- Write a check and mail to the PO box at the top of this newsletter 
- Drop off a check or cash to the Range Officer on duty Wednesdays, Saturdays or Sundays 
- Pay when you come to the club dinner on the 2nd Wednesday of the month 

Regular Membership is still $55, Family is $100, and First Responders and Seniors (60+) are $40 

 

Our March dinner is set for Wednesday, March 13th.    

Our menu is shaping up like this: 

Appetizers – Liz Thunen 

Corned Beef – Doc Thunen 

Cabbage – Bill Smith 

Green Salad – Satoko Kim 

Bread – Miguel Jurna 

Dessert – Julie Trethric 

Welcome to our new membership applicant: Jerry Matthews 

Regarding our lease of the outdoor range with Sutter County, been notified that if we are to get the lease, it 

will have to be at the approximate fair market value of $370 per month. I’ve submitted a request for a grant of 

$3500 from the Sutter County Supervisors to help us pay our increased expenses for the remainder of the year. I 

would ask you to email, call, visit or contact in any other way, the member of the Sutter County Board of 

Supervisors to get support for this request. 

  

Directors 2019-2020            
Bill Hemmings 
David Benner 
Carolyn Tindel 

 

Directors 2018-2019 
Phil Thunen 
Bill Smith 
Warren Pryor 

President – Gary Kim 
Vice President – Andy Boone 
Treasurer – Bill Frandrup 
Secretary – Dee Adams 
Immediate Past President - Dan Kaplan                                                                       

P.O. BOX 3763 
YUBA CITY, CA. 95992 
530-790-0464 
Webmaster@twincitiesgunclub.com                                                                                                                                      

http://www.twincitiesgunclub.com/
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Here are some photos of people having a good time at our ranges: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VMR is just around the corner. . . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to Bill Frandrup for serving as our treasurer 

Saying thanks to Ben Retutal for his service as a 

volunteer Range Safety Officer 

Technology fascinates us all. . . 



The Rifle and Pistol Outdoor Range at 68 Second St., Yuba City 

is open Saturday & Sunday 9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

and Wednesdays 3-6 PM. 
     

SUNDAY, March 3rd      

Falling plate shoot; Shooting begins at 1:00 PM  

 

SATURDAY, March 9th  

Come help keep our range running smoothly. We have lumber and power drills and brooms. 

Just bring some gloves and give an hour or two. 

 

SATURDAY, March 9th Dan Kaplan is the instructor 

CCW class meets at 8:30 am for initial class, 10:30 am for renewals at the clubhouse on 1125 

Market St.   

Please pre-register by emailing twincitiesgunclubccw@gmail.com or call 530-790-0464 and 

leave your name, number, email address, county and how many guns to reserve your spot 

today!  

 

This class is open to the public 

   8 Hours Initial Class     Non-Member $60.00, Member $40.00 

   4 Hour Renewal            Non-Member $45.00, Member $25.00 

 

SUNDAY, March 10th    

Action pistol fun shoot. Outdoor range 1:00 PM, open to public; $5.00 for members and $10 for 

non-members. For more info contact Andy Boone, 530-701-0008. 

 

SUNDAY, March 10th    

Sea Cadet Pistol Class. 8:00 AM – 4:00 PM @ Clubhouse and Indoor Range.  For more info 

contact Phil Thunen, Brock Bowen or Andy Boone 

 

WEDNESDAY, March 13th   

Membership and guest monthly dinner meeting. 1125 Market St Clubhouse, 6:30 PM 

 

SATURDAY, March 16th    

TWAW; 12:00 Noon at Clubhouse and then to the outdoor range. For more info contact Dee 

Adams (916) 838-4926 or Dan Kaplan (530) 713-1100 

 

SUNDAY, March 17th    

2x4 Woodchucker Contest. Outdoor range, 1:30PM. Bring your pistols and lots of ammo and 

mags. $5.00 for members and $10 for non-members. For more info contact Phil Thunen 

 

SUNDAY, March 24th      

.22 Steel Plates Shoot. 1:00 PM showtime. For more info contact Andy Boone @ 701-0008. 
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